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Congratulations to these recipients of our annual Lodge awards presented
by our outgoing Exalted Ruler Bob Gold and the PER Association.

ELK OF THE YEAR: Mike Cockerham
Qﬁé@ OFFICER OF THE YEAR: Shari Driscoll
CITIZEN OF THE YEAR: Tom Day

W 7’% NEW ELK OF THE YEAR: Tim Hight
S\) R&N VETERAN OF THE YEAR: Steven Hall

GER SPECIAL COMMENDATION: Gary Feltner
X GER SPECIAL COMMENDATION: Stewart McGlaughlin
GEIITIFI[:AI‘F\IIFAPPIIEGIATIIIN :Tom Adams

/i %l TEOF AC lmmm Dons Oreatt

vn “ n Tommy Frazier...Exalted Ruler Vanessa Slack. .. Treasurer

Tom Connolly...Leading Knight =~ Mark Vernon...Esquire

lo n GE Britt Moore...Loyal Knight Chic Overby...Tiler
Tim Hight...Lecturing Knight Mike Stepp...Inner Guard
0f"cins Shari Driscoll...Secretary Terry Herndon...Chaplain
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Vo ane pleased lo amnsunce sur

2018 - 2019 LODGE OFFIGERS

Tommy Frazier - Exalted Ruler
Tom Connolly - Leading Knight
Britt Moore - Loyal Knight
Tim Hight - Lecturing Knight
Shari Driscoll - Secretary
Vanessa Slack - Treasurer
Mark Vernon - Esquire
Nathalie "Chic" Overby - Tiler
Mike Stepp - Inner Guard

Terry Herndon - Chaplain

We would like to thank Bob Gold and his group of Officers for a
fantastic job this past year leading our Lodge. We were able to
make a significant and meaningful impact in our community while
also growing our Lodge and making some big improvements! We
are looking forward to another great year.

Thanks to all our Members for your support!




Sualled Tulen Lollon

Welcome everyone to a new Elk Year!

| would like to start off this year by thanking each and every
Member of our Lodge for their support throughout the
previous year, we wouldn't be here without you.

| hope you all are looking forward to the pool opening on
Memorial Day! Pool-goers and guests will notice some big
improvements we've made recently to the floors in the Pool
House as well as the Kids Room.

Our new House Committee already has a lot of events
planned, so keep an eye on your weekly e-blasts and our
Facebook page for everything we have going on this spring.

I'm looking forward to seeing everyone at the Lodge!

Fraternally Yours,

Tommy Frazier
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ELK OF THE MONTH

Congratulations to Adam Pallaci,
our March Elk of the Month!

Adam chairs our annual “Wing Fest” which was held this
year on Saturday March 10™, He has been coordinating this
event for the past several years and by all accounts this
year’s Wing Fest was the biggest and best yet! Adam works
hard to find plenty of teams to compete and people to attend.
He orders supplies and recruits volunteers & judges, among
many other duties required to run a successful event at the
Lodge. It is great to see Wing Fest growing each year. The
attendance for this year’s event was our highest yet! By the
way, let’s not forget how delicious all the entries were!

Adam also served the Lodge this past year as a Member of
the House Committee and his contributions are appreciated!
Adam has been a Lodge Member for many years with his
wife Laura and their children Ella and Abbey.

When you see Adam, please congratulate him and thank him
for a job well done!
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Kelly and I are looking forward to a great new Elks year!

Spring has finally sprung, and with each day getting warmer we can’t
help but think about Summertime! We have already been busy
collecting membership and pool dues and gearing up for another fun
pool season.

Here are a few reminders about dues:

* Lodge membership dues should be paid by April 1. If you are
interested in paying your Lodge dues via ACH of $22 per month,
give us a call. We will be happy to explain how this works.

* Pool dues may be paid any time before the pool opens. Our pool
opening day is Friday May 25™ at 4:00pm. We will close the
office at 2:00pm that day in order to get everyone's cards ready
by 4:00.

Remember, your hard working office staff is part-time / volunteer
labor. Please be kind and do not wait until the last day to pay your
pool dues!! ©

Happy Spring!
Shari Driscoll, Secretary




Message from our Ladies Auxiliary President

Hello. My name is Paige McGlaughlin and | will be serving as your
Ladies Auxiliary President for 2018-19. I’'m a High Point native
who spent most of my summer days at the Lodge as a kid. I've
been married to my husband Stewart for 23 years and we have
two daughters (Peyton & Emory). We’ve been members of the
High Point Lodge for 20 years. I’'m excited about the upcoming
year and look forward to serving alongside your 2018-19 Ladies
Auxiliary Officers.

Vice President — Monica Pallaci
Treasurer — Lindy Hight

Corresponding Secretary — Ann Domingue
Secretary — Katherine Gold

Historian — TBA

Parliamentarian — Nathalie “Chic” Overby
Chaplin — Hally Allred

Our next meeting is Tuesday, April 10" at 6:00pm. On this special
night we will be installing the new Officers and having our Ladies
awards night. We will also have a wonderful steak dinner. If you
would like to attend, please RSVP to Katherine Gold or myself
before Sunday, April 8.

Sincerely,
Paige McGlaughlin
President, Ladies Auxiliary



American
Red Cross

The High Point Elks Lodge presented a
$2,000 Gratitude Grant to the High Point
Chapter of the American Red Cross in support
of the Home Fire Campaign in our
community. The Home Fire Campaign was
launched in October 2014 across the country
with a goal to reduce the number of deaths
and injuries by fire by 25% in five years. To
achieve this, they make homes safer by
installing smoke alarms, replacing batteries
and doing fire safety education. We are so
happy to be able to support the American Red
Cross in our community!

John Hughes, Red Cross Exec.
Director & Phil Driscoll

Planning arw Event?

The High Point Elks Lodge offers meeting and banquet facilities for 10 to
200+ people. Great for HOA meetings, school and alumni functions,
dance groups, holiday and birthday parties, weddings, and more.
Competitive room rates to fit your needs!

Catering by the award winning Above and Beyond Catering.

Please contact the Lodge office for availability @ 336.869.7313




All events are Adult Only unless otherwise noted.

2018 APRIL

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY
1 2 3 4 5 6 7
Member’s & Family Grille
Spouses Nicht
Night &
8 9 10 11 12 13 14
Board of
Antler’s Directors
Meeting 2 i i
eeting Zpm | Meeting 6pm La(_jl_es Lodge Family Grille
Auxiliary Meeting Nicht
Mike’s Famous|  House | Meeting6pm |  7:30pm &
Wings Committee
Meeting 7pm
15 16 17 18 19 20 21
Swim Team
Registration Member’s & : . BAND “I.m"
Family Grille Rockit
Spouses Night Sci
Mike’s Famous Night cience
Wings
22 23 24 25 26 27 28
SPRING OPEN
VA HOSPITAL
HOUSE Lodge
Meeting VISIT
Mike’s Famous 7:30pm o
Wings Famqy Grille
Night
29 30 1 2 3 4 5
Mike’s Famous Member's &
Wings embers Family Grille
Spouses Nicht
_ Night &
Swim Team
Registration

Visit hpelks.com for more information about upcoming events!



http://www.hpelks.com/

William Maxwell, 4/1
Steve McAllister, 4/3
William Shamburg, 4/3
Jack Green, 4/4
Patricia Hutchinson, 4/4
Christopher Lyon, 4/4
Chris Sartin, 4/6
Edward Pedersen, 4/9
Bobby Burchette, 4/10
Ginger Yacuzzo, 4/10
April McEntire, 4/11
Timothy Miller, 4/11
Brad Mabe, 4/12
James Bertschi, 4/13
Tatlock Lauten, 4/14
Todd Kester, 4/15
Matthew Winslow, 4/15
Steven Phillips, 4/16
Bruce Heater, 4/17
Jeffrey Tickerhoff, 4/17
Kenneth Garber, 4/19
Diane Drake, 4/21
Monika Haja, 4/21
James Martin, 4/21

Colen Powell, 4/21
Michael Ivey, 4/22
Lee Richardson, 4/23
Gregory Matthews, 4/24
David Moore, 4/24
Jason Duval, 4/25
Alex Gossett, 4/25
Jeff Whitlock, 4/25
Michael Harvell, 4/26
Brian Owen, 4/26
Tom Connolly, 4/28
Brent Peters, 4/28
Benjamin Morton, 4/30
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£. SPECIAL INVITATICGN FGR YOU!

HIGH POINT ELKS LODGE

700 0id Mill Rd, High Point NC 27265

OPEN HOUSE

SUNDAY APRIL 22 1:00-4:00PM

GNE We will raffle a ‘Family Pack’ of up to FOUR THREE

DAY
CNLY

*

575 Application fee must accompany application

FREE POOL MEMBERSHIPS to anyone who

HUNDRED
DOLLAR

. o -
submits an application for membership! VALUE

BRING YOUR FAMILY - FREE HOT DOGS WILL BE SERVED!

Lodge Officers and Members will be on hand to provide tours of our Pool & Lodge facility and
to provide information on everything our Lodge has to offer! Come learn about all of the
GREAT activities we enjoy at our Lodge and the services that we provide to the community!

Youth and family-friendly activities conducted through the Lodge, such as
the Hoop Shoot, the Antlers Program, Holiday Events, School and Youth
Baseball Cook-outs, along with many othersl

A world class swimming pool & swim team, and pool shelter area
available for party rentals

Monthly visits to the Veteran’s Hospital, hosting cookouts in the Spring
and Fall, and delivering gifts for Christmas

A wonderful facility that houses a local caterer, and a ballroom & dining
area which is available for rentals

Annual events including the 4™ of July Pool Party, Chili Cook-off, Wing
Fest, Super Bowl Party, New Year's Eve Celebration, and much more!

Member’'s Lounge with full service bar along with 7 HDTVs, 140" HD
projector, Jukebhox, Pool Table, Dart Boards and Golden Tee arcade

Live Music, Trivia Nights, Family Burger Nights, Cornhole & Bocce Ball
Tournaments, Food Truck Friday, Beach Volleyball and other great
monthly events!

HIGH POINT LODGE #1155
700 OLD MILL ROAD, HIGH POINT, NC 27265 336-869-7313 www.HPELKS.com

EMAIL: hpelks1155@triad.rr.com



BAND NIGHT WITH

HP ELKS LODGE

MEMBERSHIP SPECIAL: All Members bringing guests will
be entered for a chance to win an Ek gift card!

SATURDAY

STARTS AT 6:30PM - NO COVER CHARGE



éw@ﬁ STEVEN LINDO HALL
dfﬂmy Jury 18,1963 — MarcH 18,2018

[nitiated October 1993 < Elks Member 2D Years < Exalted Ruler 2016-2017

With the Elks we have a special place in our hearts for our Veterans. Steven Hall served his
country for 33 years in the Army with two tours in Afghanistan. He retired as a Master Sergeant.
He also served his community as police officer with the Greensboro Police Department for 50
years before his retirement. He received countless medals and commendations for his outstanding
service as a soldier and a policeman. Steven recognized late in his life that he had a tremendous
opportunity to })rovicle his best examp]e yet. He showed us all how to hg]it sickness like the
warrior he was with Srace, humi]itq. and a ]:Lappq spirit. He never complainecl All he did was
love us, support us, and show us the way. We are forever Brate{u] for this example and for all the

lessons he taught us.

He will be forever missed. Steven L. Hall: a patriot, a hero: a ]:Lusl}ancl_. a {at]:Ler_. a son,a brother, a
{riencl,. and an Flk.

On Friclal]. March 50th, 2018 Steven L. Hall was named the 2017-2018 Veteran of the Year for
the ngh Point Flks Loclge.

Eleven O'Clock Toast

You have heard the to]]in{j of 1l strokes.
This is to remind us that with Elks,

the hour of 11 has a tender si{jni.‘[icance.
Wherever Flks may roam,

whatever their lot in life mavy be,

when this hour falls upon the dial of nig]:tt.
the great heart of Elkdom swells and throbs.

It is the 80](]_@11 hour of recollection,
the ]:Lomeooming of those who wander,

the mystic roll call of those who will come no more.

Living or dead, Elks are never forgotten,
never forsaken.

I\"Iorningj and noon may pass them ])g,.
the ]l&].lt of (1&1] sink heec]]esslq in the West,
but ere the shadows of midnight shall {all,
the chimes of memory will be pea]i_n@', forth
the friendly message,

Y6 Ous Absent Mémbers
"To our absent members"







